
August 24, 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

We are communicating with you today to let you know of a change in the 

Windmill Point Elementary lunch visitation for parents and relatives.  

With the addition of the mandatory 20 minute recess requirement,     

students are in the cafeteria for a shorter amount of time.   

 

In an effort to ensure that students and staff can accommodate this    

requirement, we are inviting parents and relatives to join their child for 

lunch on Fridays only.  Should you wish to bring a treat in for a birthday, 

you can either leave them in the front office on that day and the staff 

will deliver them, or you can wait until Friday to enjoy them with your 

child. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and for helping your child be a Rising 

Star!! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicole Ortega, Principal 


